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Project 
Description:  This 
project involves all 
work necessary to 
construct two new 
reinforced 
concrete pads for 
the installation of 
bus shelters and 
the replacement of 
the asphalt street, 
curb and gutter, 
and sidewalk 
adjacent to these 
shelters. The 
asphalt street in 
this section will be 
replaced with 
concrete to reduce 
future 
maintenance 
needs caused by 
the high volume of 
bus traffic at these 
stops. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Schedule:   
Bid Opening:  February 10, 2016 
Notice to Proceed:  May 2, 2016 
Contract Completion Date:  August 20, 2016 
 
Current Contract Price:  $ 143,526 
 
Engineering Department September 2016 Status:  The project is complete. 
 
Project Designer:  City of Knoxville 
Construction Contractor:  Design & Construction Services, Inc. 
 
City of Knoxville Contact 
Construction Engineer:  Robin L. Tipton, PE (865) 215-6100 
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